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To: planning@amadorgov.org

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this email in response to a letter my wife and I received about a planned tasting room
at the Meikle Family Vineyard which is located at the 19001 block of Ponderosa Way. After a
careful and thorough assessment of the impact this proposed project would have on our road and
our community, we have deemed the project to be a positive one. We feel the Vineyard will move
the needle upwards for all our property values which is great for our community. We already have
large gatherings in this community so the noise factor will not be a disturbance as our distances
between neighbors is great. Another factor we looked at was the road itself “Ponderosa Way”, we
have a large amount of trucks and emergency vehicles that drive on our road daily. There are
ample turnouts and with the road being wide enough to let all vehicles in and out, we feel that this
project has our full support.

If you have any questions I can be reach anytime at this email:
mrbrandonslack@gmail.com

Thank you very much,
Brandon & Christine Salgado-Slack
19151 Ponderosa Way
Volcano, Ca 95689
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